
 

Rhode Island Bluegrass Alliance 
 

 

Board Meeting | Minutes  
Monday, December 21, 2020 

6:30 pm 
Online 

ATTENDEES 

• Sal Sauco, President 

• Rich Guilbault, Vice President 

• Ted Petit, Treasurer 

• Diane Petit, Secretary 

• Debbie Hall, Board Member 

• Bill Thibodeau, Board Member 

• Lucille Guilbault, Board Member 

• Charlie Pike, Board Member 

President Sal Sauco called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 

1. Approval of November, 2020 meeting minutes – Sal moved to approve the minutes with a 
correction to the date of the next meeting. All were in favor. 

2. Member communications – We’ll continue posting to the Facebook page to keep it active. Diane 
plans to write a piece about online jamming for the website, which can also be posted to the 
Facebook page. 

3. 2020 Hall of Fame – When things begin to reopen, we will get in touch with the venue to 
reschedule. 

4. Learner Loaner instruments – Bill no longer needs to find another storage location. He estimated 
that we have eight to 10 instruments on hand, with some instruments currently out. He will locate 
and share the agreement form. 

5. Treasurer’s report – No changes, except for a $100 donation from a member. 

6. New business – We will monitor conditions relative to the pandemic to determine whether we will 
be able to hold any events in 2021. 

NEXT MEETING: January 25, 2021 at 6:30 pm, online. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, Diane Petit, Secretary 


